
 
 

 
 

 

  
 
 

 

FINANCIAL IMPACT OF THE GREATER CHOICE – GREATER VOICE INITIATIVE 

The Greater Choice – Greater Voice Initiative (Initiative) proposes to amend various sections of the 
Nevada Revised Statutes to remove the requirement that a primary election be held for public 
offices in Nevada. The Initiative would instead require that a single election be held for all races in 
Nevada, except for President and Vice President of the United States, using a ranked choice 
system. 

The Fiscal Analysis Division is unable to provide a completed financial impact statement to be 
posted by the Secretary of State’s Office within the ten business days prescribed pursuant to 
NRS 295.015. A fiscal note that includes an explanation of any financial impact will be provided to 
the Secretary of State when completed for posting on their Internet website, pursuant to 
NRS 295.015. 
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